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Dear President / General Secretary, 
          Budapest, 25 June 2018 
 
 
I am contacting you following our letter of 13 April 2018 regarding the Qualification System 
for the 2020 Tokyo Olympic Games. 
  
Understanding that the new Qualification System might raise further questions; and in order 
to avoid any misunderstandings and ensure smooth implementation, please find enclosed 
an Executive Sumary and an Explanatory document of the Qualification System. 
  
Please study the document carefully.  
  
Furthermore, in order to provide additional opportunity to fully understand the system 
and its implementation, we will organize a Qualification System Briefing during the Education 
Seminar on 6 July 2018, after the Congress (at 18:00) in Tashkent. 
 

I kindly invite all your representatives present in Tashkent to join us at the Seminar in order 
to learn about the details of the new system as much as possible. 
 

Also please find enclosed a presentation on the Robi Points, applied for the Qualification 
system as well, but also available to use at any competition. 
  
Please visit our website to find out more and calculate your Robi Points! 
http://www.iwf.net/robi-points/ 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions, and I hope to see many 
of you in Tashkent! 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

 
Attila Adamfi 
IWF Director General 


